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August 20, 1996 

Mr. Bill Olson 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
2040 South Pacheco Street 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

RECEIVED 
AUG 2 0 1996 

Environmental Bureau 
Oil Conservation Division 

RE: Production Pit Closure Submittal 

Dear Mr. Olson: 

Enclosed herein are data packages for work completed at El Paso Field Services 
(EPFS) production pit locations where shallow groundwater was encountered 
during closure operations. The data included within indicate that these sites merit 
closure per the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division's (NMOCD) Vulnerable 
Area Orders and EPFS's closure plan submitted to the NMOCD. In front of each 
data package is a site specific checklist that indicates the work completed at each 
location. Each checklist is followed by a short summary of the activities and 
results of data collected to support closure. 

Sincerely, 

El Paso Field Services 

Sandra Miller 
Senior Environmental Manager 
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